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MONTHLY DURANGO PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB MEETING 
 
We will meet in the Pine Room at the La Plata County Fairgrounds Extension Building, 2500 
Main Avenue, Durango CO. Please join us at our next meeting from 7:00-9:00pm on Thurs-
day, April 16, 2015. Please come up to 20 minutes early to socialize with other photographers 
and then be able to start the meeting on time.  
The first half of the meeting will feature a special presenter and the second half will feature IM-
AGE SHARE. There is no theme requirement. Just share a recent image that youôd like to share 
with the Club. Members can submit up to three photos via email to VP Matt Hoaglin (see last 
page). Matt will compile and display them during the second half of the meeting. When possible, 
weôd like the photographer to provide image info (ISO, shutter speed, aperture, as well as if any 
filters, lighting or tripod were used) and any post processing. This second half of the meeting will 
be educational so that members can learn from the photographerôs image as well as the photog-
rapher may ask and learn in what ways the photo could be improved.  
 

AprilSpeaker for the Photo Club:  Terry Grandfield  
Topic: general maintenance and upkeep of camera equipment.   

Terry Grandfield discovered his passion for photography in 1975 as the high 
school yearbook and newspaper photographer.  After graduating high school, 
Terry joined the U.S. Navy as a photographer.  During his military career Ter-
ry became an aerial photographer, flying in helicopters and jets.  He was also 
trained as a photographic equipment maintenance technician (camera repair-
man).  After being honorably discharged from the military, Terry joined the 
private photographic industry as a maintenance technician for a processing 
and printing lab in San Diego, California.  He later moved to Denver, Colora-
do, where he began his full-time career doing camera repairs.  
Through the following years Terry became the service manager at a camera 
repair shop in Florida, supervising 15 full-time technicians.  He furthered his education in camera 
repair by taking courses in electronics with an emphasis on microprocessors and microcomput-
ers.  He has also attended training classes at Canon, Nikon, and Olympus. 
Terry continues to stay abreast of the camera industry with the thorough understanding of cam-
era systems with an in-depth knowledge of photography.  
Terry's training and experience has given him a thorough understanding of all types of photo-
graphic equipment, including film and digital cameras, lenses, and flash equipment.  
Terry can be reached in Pagosa Springs at 484-809-3700. 
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DURANGO PHOTO CLUB NEWS  
 

 

DPC MEMBERS HAVE SHOWS, DISPLAYS,  AND GET PUBLISHED! 
Howard Rachlin will be putting up "Skies of the West" show May 1 at Durango Coffee Co. for the 
Month of May. Here are three of the six fantastic images he will have on display: 

 
THE FARM BISTRO PRESENTS  

RECENT WORK FROM BARBARA GRIST 
Photographic interpretations of water and light 
Local photographer Barbara Grist is currently 
showing  her ñFLUIDITYò  series from April 2 to 
May 31, 2015 at The Farm Bistro in Cortez, 
CO.  Her photographic interpretations of water 
and light are infused onto aluminum to keep 
that reflective quality showcase the full im-
age.  She is showing 2 series, the Blue Series 
created at Lake Powell and the Gold Series 
created at Todos Santos, Baja Sur, Mexico. 
The Farm Bistro is located at 34 West Main in 
Cortez. 970-565-3834 
 
 
If you have any announcements of new photo displays or publications youôd like to share with in 
the Club newsletter, please sent them to dgophotographer@gmail.com before the 28th of the 
month to be included in the next eNewsletter. 

 

CLUB COMPETITION WINNING IMAGES TO BE ON DISPLAY: 
DPC members whose images received Champion and Reserve Champions ribbons in the 2014 La 

Plata County Fair (eleven of them!) and First Place and Best in Show winners from the annual Club 

completion held during our February meeting are on display at the Rec Center in April and will be 

hung at the Senior Center starting May 5th.  Be sure to go see the photos on display! 

 
  

CHANGE OF ADDRESS? 
If you have changed your email address, please be sure to notify us as we use it to keep you ap-
prised of all Club activities. 
 



FOR SALE: 
A used large, heavy duty, 4' long mat cutter for sale: 3M ArtMate Mat Cutter  model C-51with bevel 
blade and removable mat guide; and manual. 4' x 12"  with raiser bar.........cuts up to 40" works great. 
I live on Arroyo Dr. above Needham School. Jessie Martin 259-8998 Asking just $59 
 
 

MEMBER GALLERY 
Submitted by Christy Hicks: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
From Yvonne Lashmettôs trip to Arizona: 

 


